Cemetery Board Meeting Minutes

March 2™, 2023

5:00 P.M.

City Library Meeting Room, per notice in the Valentine Midland Newspaper.

Notice of Meeting was given. Notice of the Open Meetings Act was provided as per law.
Board Members in Attendance: Snell, Brown, Cardinal, Joseph and Rhodes absent.
Meeting was called to order at 5:15P.M.

Minutes from the February 2", 2023 meeting were approved as written with approval by Joseph, Brown
seconded and all others voted aye with Rhodes absent.

Old Business consisted of the review of current Cemetery Policies. The revised policies will be redone to
be approved by the Council and Board.

New business consisted of discussion over the renewal of present Board Members. No renewal of terms
will be until 2024.

Discussion was had with regards to some damaged and old trees, Joseph will confer with NRD with
which ones should be removed.

Brown will work with 3S Fabrication and Repair to get a bid and get the fence repaired by Memorial Day.
Snell gave an update that they will be working on the sandbur control this Spring.

With there being no further business the meeting adjourned at 5:50 P.M.




